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Ruth Nettles 

From: Trina Collins [TCollins@RSBattorneys.com] 

Sent Wednesday, June 17,2009 4:21 PM 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: Martin Friedman; Trina Collins 

Subject: 

Importance: High 
Attachments: PSC Clerk 11 (Status Report).ltr.06-17-2009(4).pdf 

Filing in Docket No.: 050192-WS; Central Sumter Utility Company, L.L.C.'s Application for Original Water and 
Wastewater Certificates 

a. Martin S. Friedman, Esq. 
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
Sanlando Center 
2180 W. State Road 434, Suite 2118 
Longwood, FL 32779 
Phone: (407) 830-6331 
Fax: (407) 830-8522 
Email: mfriedman@rsbattornevs.com 

cmarcelli@rsbattorneys.com 

b. Docket No. 050192-WS; Central Sumter Utility Company, L.L.C.'s Application for Original Water and Wastewater 
Certificates - Filing Central Sumter Utility Company's Status Report on i ts development pursuant to  the Commission's 
Order dated August 15,2005, Order No. PSC-05-0844-PAA-WS. 

c. 

d. 1Page. 

e. 

Central Sumter Utility Company, L.L.C. 

Letter to Commission Clerk - 1 page. 

6/17/2009 
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REFLY TO CEN TRhL FLORIDA OFFICE 
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E-PILING 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: Docket No.: 050192-WS; Central Sumter Utility Company, L.L.C.'s Application for 
Original Water and Wastewater Certificates 
Our File No.: 38056.01 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Pursuant to the Commission's Order dated August 15,2005, Order No. PSC-05-0844- 
PAA-WS, Central Sumter Utility Company files the following report on its development: 

1. Due to current economic conditions development is not proceeding as rapidly 
as originally anticipated. The Utility now anticipates that it will file an 
application for approval of its rates and charges with the Commission in late 
2010. The Utility is expected to begin providing service in 2011. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call. 

Very truly yours, 

+' MARTIN s. FFU~DMAN 
For the Firm 

MSF/tlc 

cc: Mr. John F. Wise (via e-mail) 
Mr. Trey Arnett (via e-mail) 
Robert Nixon, CPA (via e-mail) 


